

Dear Year 10 Parents and Care Givers

Over the next month your child will be receiving information on possible pathways beyond Year 10. The options include Year 11 at Pinjarra or Harvey Senior High School, TAFE or possible traineeships and employment.

Pinjarra SHS's career councillors have already presented to the Year 10 students, explaining WACE and timetable options for next year at Pinjarra.

On Tuesday 16th June 2020 from 4.30pm – 5.30pm, our school will be running Parent WACE information sessions in preparation for the subject selection day. Parents are invited to attend this session in the school library.

The following Monday a *selection day will be held on 22^{nd} June at Waroona DHS*. Students and parents will be able to book a time slot together in order to receive one-on-one career counselling and explore timetable options.

Can you please contact the front office to book a one-on-one counselling session and indicate if you will be attending the WACE information session.

Yours sincerely

David Mattin

Secondary Deputy Principal

David Mother

9th June 2020

